
Mr A Mortimer 
Planning and Corporate Policy  Manager 
Strategic Planning 
Shropshire Council 
Shirehall 
Shrewsbury 
SY2 6ND 

4 April 2014 

 
Dear Mr Mortimer 
 
Re Shropshire Council Site Allocations and Management of Development Plan: Pre-Submission 
Draft (Final Plan) consultation 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 14 March 2014 which was considered by the Town Council at its 
meeting held on 27 March 2014. 
 
I have to inform you the Town Council resolved to advise Shropshire Council that the Town 
Council considers the current proposals for Wem do not reflect either the needs or wishes of 
Wem. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Town Clerk 


